
 

 

We will review all of the 

English/Language Arts 

standards we have learned 

this year! 

 

There will be NO book bag 

homework this week! 

 

 

 

There will be NO spelling 

words this week! 

 

 

We will review all of the 

Math standards we have 

learned this year! 

 I am sending home a summer packet with this newsletter! 

These activities will review kindergarten standards.  If 

your child says “I’m bored” this summer, get out the 

summer packet! 
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